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Interview with IINO President by THE WORLDFOLIO 

 

Hiromi Tosha, President and Representative Director of IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (IINO), 

was interviewed by "The Worldfolio*", a UK-based news agency, and the interview was posted 

on their website. In the article, he mentions various risks and opportunities the shipping 

industry is facing, as well as the global expansion of our business and our efforts toward 

decarbonization. 

 

<The Worldfolio (External link)> 

http://www.theworldfolio.com/interviews/the-international-shipping-industry-has-made-

clean-fuel-priority/5190/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Screen shot of the article         Hiromi Tosha (center) and reporters from The Worldfolio 
 
An excerpt of this interview and an introduction to our business will be published later in 

Newsweek International (print edition) and on the Newsweek.com website. 

 

One of the priority enhancement measures in the mid-term management plan, "Be Unique 

and Innovative: The Next Stage - Toward 2030 -", is to "Further promote global business”. 

IINO will continue to make further efforts to attract the attention of not only in Japan but also 

to the world. 

 

 



*About the Worldfolio, a U.K.-based news agency 

The Worldfolio is a British news agency specializing in the production of social and economic 

reports. In addition to publishing articles on its website (http://www.theworldfolio.com/), 

the company provides articles to major media outlets around the world, including Newsweek, 

TIME, Forbes Asia, and CBN Weekly. 

 

Contact: 

Stakeholder Relations Department 

Phone: +81-3-6273-3069 

Inquiry Form: https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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